The eating disorder service has denied me an assessment

Dear [insert name of service manager],

[Insert your name, date of birth and NHS number]

I am writing in response to your letter of [insert date] informing me that I will not receive an appointment for an eating disorder assessment.

As the NICE guidelines state that anyone believed to have an eating disorder should receive a specialist assessment, please could you let me know why this is being denied to me?

I look forward to hearing from you. 

[Delete this sentence if not appropriate] Please also send a copy of your response to my GP: [insert GP name and address]
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Yours sincerely,

